

March Live RED Report

District News

Live RED Staff Award

Congratulations to Mr. Joe Moneymaker for being the staff Live RED recipient for the month of March. His nomination reads: So many names come to mind when considering who to nominate for the Live RED Staff Award. One of those is Joe Moneymaker. Mr. Moneymaker teaches social studies to all fourth and fifth grade students at South Livingston Elementary. He works to stay knowledgeable of changes to curriculum and seeks opportunities to learn new instructional methods to further the learning of his students. He is always in search of trainings that will hone his skills and ability to teach social studies content so that all of his students achieve. He isn't only focused on his professional responsibilities, he also will lend a helping hand anywhere it is needed whether it is helping sort mail in the front office or shoveling snow off the back sidewalk before buses arrive. Mr. Moneymaker is an example of Living RED.

Family First

We have two Parent Cafés scheduled for the spring! Thanks to a WellCare mini-grant, we received funding to host four Parent Cafés. The first two occurred in the fall, and were very well received. Parents have been eagerly anticipating the third and fourth Café. We have them scheduled for March 26th and April 22nd, both will take place at the Livingston County Extension Office. Childcare and a meal will be available for families who would like to attend. The meal will begin at 5:00, followed by conversation at 5:30. This is a great opportunity for parents to engage in meaningful, strengths-based, community building conversations that will support their child's learning.

Cardinal Connection

Operation Preparation at the high school was a huge success! Our sophomore students were able to utilize the program by speaking to an adviser from the field they chose through their career surveys. Various community partners came and spoke with the students one-on-one. One student commented her adviser was "awesome." Another stated he is glad we did this, so now he knows what he needs to do for his future. A big shout out to everyone who was able to help make this a success and a special thank you to all high school teachers and staff for your cooperation and patience. Upcoming, we have the Middle School Operation Preparation on March 19 and 20, Parent Cafe on March 26, Job Fair at the High School on April 16, Truth and Consequences on April 26 at LCHS, and Reality Store at the Middle School on April 30. Exciting times with Cardinal Connection!

Grant Report

Congratulations to South Livingston Elementary School PTO as being chosen to receive a \$5,000 Teletech grant to purchase wireless devices!

The Spring 2019 LiveRED Community grant opens March 8th and close March 18th. The Livingston County Education Foundation will be awarding \$1,000. All staff or support groups may apply. Please contact Chris Dockins for more information.

School Report Card

The 2017-2018 School Report Card is now available online. You may visit the Livingston County's School Report Card available at https://www.kyschoolreportcard.com/organization/5609

North Livingston

Our school's 2017-2018 School Report Card is now available online. You may visit the site using the link below.

School Name: North Livingston Elementary

Link: https://www.kyschoolreportcard.com/organization/53867

Congratulations to the Students of the Month at NLES!

Kindergarten: Lyida Harrell
1st Grade: Emily Hall
2nd Grade: Bryson Rushing
3rd Grade: Sam Porter
4th Grade: Charlee Munday
4th Grade: Bradley Perez
5th Grade: Madison Anderson

The following students won the Storybook Character Costume Contest for Read Across America Week: Eric Cannon; Eden Crenshaw; Bode Ramage; Chloe Gandee; Charlee Munday; and Madison Anderson

The following students won the Read Across America Bookmark Contest:

Adalynn King; Alexis Driver; Emma Belt; and Jasmine Jackson

A big shout and congratulations to Madison Anderson for advancing to the state archery tournament!

NLES participated in a school-wide field trip on March 8. The school traveled to see a production of *Junie B. Jones* at the Market House Theater in Paducah.

NSA

Spring is right around the corner and it's a busy time of year for 21st CCLC After School Programs. There are several things in the works: finishing up our after school programs, working on summer learning plans, teacher/student surveys, and partnering with NLES/Family First/American Legion Auxiliary to host a Family Literacy Night on April 16th. Look for more information in the near future. We will have Kindergarten Pre-Registration on March 28th. NSA Summer Kindergarten Readiness Program applications as well as all 1-5th summer registration forms will be available at that time. We've had a lot going on the past month or so and NSA is ready to get back on track.

Livingston County Middle School

Student Leaders of the Month are:

6th Grade: Tiffani Crawford and Hunter Riley 7th Grade: Briana Taylor and Cass Hartery 8th Grade: Faith Jewell and Ayden Boone

Operation Preparation will take place at LCMS on March 19th and 20th. Operation Preparation gives our 8th grade students a chance to learn about careers they are interested in from professionals in our community.

Our school's 2017-2018 School Report Card is now available online. You may visit the site using the link below.

School Name: Livingston County Middle School

Link: https://www.kyschoolreportcard.com/organization/53663

South Livingston

Our school's 2017-2018 School Report Card is now available online. We hope you will visit the site using the link below.

School Name: South Livingston Elementary School

Link: https://www.kyschoolreportcard.com/organization/54142

On fourth and fifth grade students learned history through a Chautauqua Presentation sponsored by Kentucky Humanities and the Carson-Myre Charitable Foundation. Students had a "chat with the past" with Charlotte

Dupuy performed by Elizabeth Lawson. Students were also visited by President Abraham Lincoln performed by Greg Waltermire.

Students, parents, and grandparents enjoyed Read Across America week. Grandparents came for "Biscuits and Gravy with Grands" on February 27th. "Donuts with Dads" was on March 1st and Muffins with Moms was on March 6th. Students enjoyed crazy hair day, pajama day, and hat day as reading was in the spotlight.

Congratulation to SLES 5th grader, Tanleigh Lummus!! She received her first medal in archery on Saturday March 2nd at LCHS, placing second place in the elementary girls division.

Our students enjoyed the Nature Station Nocturnal Animal Program on March 6th. Tim Johnson from The Nature Station in LBL introduced an opossum, barred owl, and a chicken snake! Students and staff gained some interesting facts such as opossums rarely contract rabies.

Congratulations to Marshall Ross! He was chosen as one of 13 state winners of the Piggy Bank Design Contest! He demonstrated artistic creativity along with comprehension of the importance of saving money.

Congratulations to the SLES February Students of the Month:

K: Karly Taliaferro, Cooper Crawford; 1st: Kinnady Scott, Joshua Boggs; 2nd: Kaydence Smith, Parker Hammons; 3rd: Taylor Leahy, Carson Taliferro; 4th: Lexie McIntosh, Lukus Hodge; 5th: Tori Walker, Avery Zaim

At South Livingston Elementary, 5th grade students participate in a national oratory program through Ford's Theatre. We are the only school in the state of Kentucky to have this distinguished honor and opportunity for our students. The 5th grade students have just given their original speeches for the Ford's Theatre National Oratory Program. These students were chosen for outstanding speeches: Jayce Guy, Zoey Hodge, Katelyn Jackson, Holli Kerr, Aubrey Leahy, Evan McDonald, Sophie Michonski, Mason Riddle, Riley Taliaferro, Joshua Turner, Kelsey Worrell and Avery Zaim. Out of these students, Zoey Hodge and Joshua Turner were chosen to give their original speeches on the stage at Ford's Theatre in Washington, D.C. They will travel to Washington, D.C., from May 3rd to May 7th to participate in the Ford's Theatre National Oratory Retreat. We will be holding our annual Ford's Theatre Oratory Graduation Program at 1:30 p.m. on April 19th for our 5th grade students. We would like to invite the board members to attend the program. We are very proud of our students and want to show the community, our board members and administration we are striving to LIVE RED.

Livingston Central

Our school's 2017-2018 School Report Card is now available online. You may visit the site using the link below. School Name: Livingston Central High School

Link: https://www.kyschoolreportcard.com/organization/53662

Cardinal of the Month: Audrey Long

LCHS Student of the Month

Subject	Class	Reason for Student of the Month		
Social Studies	American Govt. Ethan Ramage			
Math	Algebra I: Kat Millikan Geometry: Haley Quertermous Algebra 2: Brooke Willis CCR Math:	Kat is has made great progress this year. She works really hard and is always willing to help her classmates. Haley is always prepared and ready to learn. She is a pleasure to have in class. Brooke has worked hard in Trig to learn new material, and has mastered it beautifully.		
English	English II: Kennedy Croft English III: Abbi Spencer	Kennedy is an excellent student who asks questions when she doesn't understand something. She is always willing to help others. Abbi is sweet and thoughtful, and she always does her work without complaining about it.		

Spanish	Spanish I: Dakota Lamb Spanish II: Trinity Dunbar	
СТЕ:	Agriculture : Tyler Calender Business: Josey Tolley	Tyler is leading the junior parliamentary procedure team this year. He excels in class and always has a cooperative attitude. Josey is outstanding in every business class she has had and recently earned 2 1st FBLA regional awards.

The 21st CCLC Archery program hosted the Livingston County Spring Shootout on Saturday, March 2nd. Members of the team have qualified to compete at the 2019 NASP State Tournament in Louisville, Kentucky on March 15 and 16th.



State Tournament invitations::

Aaron Denfip Devon Ramage Kyle Zimmerman Kagan Goodaker Kainan Goodaker Lily Lamb Madison Anderson

HIGH SCHOOL

Aaron Denfip 2nd 287 Kagan Goodaker 4th 279 Kvle Zimmerman 5th 278



Livingston Central FBLA
Advisers (Greta Ramage and
Leigh Ann Choat) were
recognized as nominees for
Region 1 Adviser of the
year. Mrs. Choat received
the award and will move on
to be recognized at the State
FBLA Conference in
Louisville.



LCHS FBLA had a very successful day at the Region 1 FBLA Conference on March 4 at Murray State University. Out of 36 members competing, 12 placed and will advance on to the State FBLA Conference in Louisville next month.

1st Place Marketing - Josey Tolley, Quinton Gibson, Jada Cosby

1st Place Community Service Project - Josey Tolley, Olivia Grace Ramage, Samantha Rice

1st Place Global Business - Colt Winchester, Wyatt Jaco, Austin Williams

2nd Place Banking & Finance - T'Roy Ringstaff, Isabella Ferrell, Becca Lowrance

3rd Place Business Calculations - Cameron Head

3rd Place Intro to Business Presentation - Olivia Grace Ramage

Last Name	First Name	Grade	Category	Title
Lasher	Sydney	10th	1. Painting	Isn't She Lovely
Stytz	Sheyenna	11th	1. Painting	The Lighthouse Landing
Con	KiKi	11th	3. Mixed Media	Elephant of God
Stytz	Sheyenna	11th	8. Sculpture	Under the Sea
Leidecker	Jasmine	12th	9. Ceramics	Earthenware



We had 5 student works chosen to be in the regional art competition. This was a juried show with the opportunity for students to receive scholarships.

On January 26, the LCHS Academic Team competed at Crittenden County High School in the Governor's Cup District Competition. Wyatt Jaco, Carson Jaco, Quinton Gibson, Olivia Grace Ramage. Angel Michonski, Alec Yaw, Alyssa Yaw, Sidney Hubbard and Jodie Lohman competed in either composition, written assessments and/or quick recall. Olivia Grace Ramage placed 4th in Science and 3rd in Social Studies and represented LCHS at the Regional Governor's Cup Competition on February 16.